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Technology Activity Report
The annual Technology Activity Report will be submitted to Kentucky
Department of Education. This report requires school districts to report
technology expenses for the prior fiscal year. The state data is then
presented to the legislature for future technology funding needs. The
submission of this report is also the first step in receiving our first KETS
Offer of Assistance.

Gilligan Stadium
We have recently updated the sound system at the stadium. We have
put in new speakers, new wireless and corded microphones. We have
added bluetooth capabilities. | have heard great things about the sound
system after our first home football game.

Device Deployment
We had a phenomenal start to the school year with our student devices.
Ms. Barrett did a great job in getting Grandview ready for the school
year. She had all student devices ready and charging in the classrooms.
At BMHS, two days of device deployment went extremely well.



